Religious Education

St. Anne & St. Charles Borromeo 








August 6, 2021
Dear Parents,

Welcome back to another religious education year at St. Anne & St. Charles! I look forward to a faith filled year with your children.  Enclosed is your registration packet-it contains the following items:

1. Registration form-For those who didn’t turn in a registration form in the spring, you will find one enclosed. Please complete front and back of form and return one of the following ways:
*Mail to one of the following:
 St. Charles Parish-8033 N. Dixie Hwy., Newport, MI  48166 
      

               
 St. Anne Parish-2420 N. Dixie Hwy, Monroe, MI  48162


   Attn: Janice Doederlein

*Drop registration off at parish offices or in offertory basket. Mark envelope religious education, attention Janice Doederlein.

2. Calendar-A full year calendar is enclosed. Families with students in grades 2 & 8, please note special dates for sacrament retreats, practices, and Masses.
3. Handbook- It contains information concerning class attendance policy, safe environment and Mass attendance. Please contact the religious education office to discuss any special needs you may have.
4. Covid Safety Protocol-Guidelines are based on currently recommendations from AOD. These guidelines can change due to local requirements based on outbreak data and will be updated as needed.
5. Religious Education classes for grades kindergarten through 8th will begin on Monday, September 13 for St. Charles and Tuesday, September 14 for St. Anne. Class time is 5:45pm-7:00pm.
6. Our first day of class for students will begin in the church for students and parents. We will introduce catechists and students will then proceed to their classrooms with catechists. While students are in class, we will have a parent meeting. Children will then rejoin us in the church for a prayer service.  
May God bless this new school year!








Sincerely,

                                                                                                         Janice Doederlein









734-586-2531 ext. 4








734-289-2910








dre@stcharlesnewport.com
